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Every legislative session the endless barrage of attacks against legal gun owners 

begins. These Bills deny us of our State and U.S. constitutional rights.   

 Legislators are sworn to uphold the constitution and protect their constituents’ rights.  

When it comes to the Second Amendment, the legislature of Oregon behaves more 

like anti gun activists, totally violating their sworn duty.  Gun owners of Oregon are 

treated like second class citizens.  The Second Amendment is not a second class 

amendment. 

  


